
 

 

 

Dear  ________________,   
 
 
On Sunday, November 13, I will be participating in the fourth annual Country Dance-a-
Thon at the Sundance Saloon country-western dance club in San Francisco. For three full 
hours I will participate in high-energy two-stepping and line dancing for the purpose of 
raising money for charity! In addition to this being a worthwhile cause, the Country 
Dance-a-Thon will be a lot of FUN! 
 
This event is a fund-raiser for three nonprofit organizations. The AIDS Emergency 
Fund provides emergency financial assistance to people facing the challenges of living 
with debilitating HIV, AIDS and breast cancer. The Positive Resource Center offers 
free and confidential disability benefits counseling and employment services for HIV-
infected persons who are able to return to work. The Sundance Association provides 
country-western dance instruction and events including the Sundance Saloon and the 
Sundance Stompede gala weekend, and raises thousands of dollars annually for other 
charity organizations. Part of the funds will be earmarked for the new performance group 
of the Sundance Association, the Sundance Bandits. 
 
This event has raised over $35,000 since it began four years ago. I hope you decide to 
support me in this great effort.  
 
Checks can be made out to the “AIDS Emergency Fund.” If you wish to make a donation 
with a credit card, there is a form I can make available to you. And of course cash is 
accepted. 
 
Thank you for your generous support. 
 


